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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 

 

Reporting Period:  July 2023 

Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 

 

Final payment was made on the Northrim fuel loan and a new loan for the next fuel shipment is 

in process. 

 

The new meter reading system is in place and is being used for the June’s billing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


